Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Taxi Licensing
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please can you supply me with the following information?

Registration number:
Make:
Model:

of all vehicles licensed as a Taxi, Hackney Carriage or for Private Hire between 1st April 2024 and 31st July 2024 within your Council.

The total number of currently licensed vehicles, both for Taxi/Hackney Carriage and then for Private Hire.
Answer:

The Council publishes this information on its Open Data webpage at Licensed vehicles — Leicester Open Data
This letter therefore constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

